
 

       

 

22 November 2022 

 

Dear Ben  

Audit Wales: Scrutiny of the Estimate 2023-24 – Staff pay 

Thank you for your letter regarding the pay award for staff at Audit Wales. The 
Finance Committee considered Audit Wales’s Estimate for 2023-24 on 9 
November. 

The Committee’s role is to take a view on the Estimate as a whole. As a result, it 
would not be appropriate for us to take a view on the issues raised in your letter, 
as it relates to operational matters that are the responsibility of the Audit Wales 
Executive Leadership Team and Board.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Peredur Owen Griffiths MS 
Chair of the Finance Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Ben Robertson 
On behalf of the PCS and Prospect branches at Audit Wales 


